

Fwd: Habitat for Humanity-Request for a Fee Waiver

1 message

----- Forwarded message ------

From: "City Of Key West" < jweekley@keywestcity.com>

Date: May 11, 2014 4:33 PM

Subject: Fwd: Habitat for Humanity- Request for a Fee Waiver

To: "Shawn Smith" <sdsmith@keywestcity.com>

Cc:

Shawn

Will you prepare a resolution in support of this request for the June 3rd

commission meeting.

Thanks Jimmy

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Mark Moss" <buildit@habitatlowerkeys.org>

Date: March 25, 2014 at 2:43:07 PM EDT

To: <jweekley@keywestcity.com>

Subject: Habitat for Humanity-Request for a Fee Waiver

Reply-To: <buildit@habitatlowerkeys.org>

Commissioner Weekley,

It appears that I failed to actually send you this email.

I wondered why I had not heard anything and now I know.

In any case, I drafted a resolution requesting the City Commission to waive the anticipated fees using a similar resolution from a prior meeting.

Please let me know what I need to do next.

Mark Moss
Executive Director
Habitat for Humanity Key West and Lower Florida Keys, Inc. 305 294 9006
305 407 4070
buildit@habitatlowerkeys.org

From: Mark Moss [mailto:buildit@habitatlowerkeys.org]

Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 6:42 PM

To: Dan Metzler (thedanmetzler@gmail.com); 'Debbie Swift (dswift@historictours.com)'; 'Warren Leamard (jamhungry1@aol.com)'; Mary Turner (maryturnerarnp@gmail.com); Steve

Schievelbein; Gary Walwer NEW; David Kolhagen (DavidK@keysbank.com)

Subject: FW: 12th unit

Folks.

The good news email from the City Planning staff was sitting in my junk mail box.

I am forwarding to you my email to Commissioner Weekley with the letter and draft resolution.

On to the next step. Please share any input you have.

Mark Moss Executive Director Habitat for Humanity Key West and Lower Florida Keys, Inc. 305 294 9006 305 407 4070 buildit@habitatlowerkeys.org

From: Mark Moss [mailto:buildit@habitatlowerkeys.org]

Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 6:18 PM **To:** 'jweekley@keywestcity.com'

Cc: 'Debbie Swift

(dswift@historictours.com)'; castillom@kwha.org; bcunning@keywestcity.com; Don Craig

Subject: FW: 12th unit

Commissioner Weekley,

Attached is the Planning Department letter re the 12th unit at our affordable apartment complex at 716 Eisenhower Drive.

Habitat and the Key West Housing Authority are grateful and pleased that this is their finding.

As we talked about, the back fee for a 12th unit has been calculated. That total is \$14,208.17. I appreciate your willingness to sponsor an agenda item for the City Commission to consider a waiver and or a reduction in this fee.

I have attached a draft resolution seeking a waiver for your review.

Please let me know what else I can do or provide to move this onto the next Commission agenda for their consideration.

Thank you for your support,

Mark Moss
Executive Director
Habitat for Humanity Key West and Lower Florida Keys, Inc. 305 294 9006
305 407 4070
buildit@habitatlowerkeys.org

From: Brendon Cunningham [mailto:bcunning@keywestcity.com]

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 1:52 PM

To: Mark Moss

Cc: Don Craig; Carolyn Walker; Michael Turner

Subject: 12th unit

Mark, sorry for the delay. Attached is the previous unit recognition letter and our further recognizing of a unit.

Brendon Cunningham Senior Planner City of Key West Planning Department 3140 Flagler Avenue Key West 33040

Direct 305.809.3724 Main 305.809.3720 Fax 305.809.3978